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GOVERNMENT OF HIMACHAL PRADESH. o=

"DIRECTORATE OF INDUSTRIES"

Dated Shimla-171001, the
From;

Director of Industries,
Himachal Pradesh.

To
1. The Joint Director of Industries,
Single Window Clearance Agency, Baddi
District- Solan (H.P)

2. All the General Managers,
District Industries Centre's in H.P.

3. All the Member Secretaries,
Single Window Clearance Agencies in H.P

Subject:- Status of Trees on the Developed & Developing Industrial Areas in

Himachal Pradesh.

Sir,

This office has been receiving queries regarding the Status of Trees on
the developed & developing Industrial Areas in Himachal Pradesh for the past some
time. Through this letter, it is clarified for the information of all concerned that there are
no trees on the Industrial Plots which have been developed or all being developed in the
earmarked Industrial Areas of Industries Department of Govt. of Himachal Pradesh.
Hence the plots already allotted to the entrepreneurs and to be allotted in future shall be
clear i.e. without trees. It is therefore, requested to bring this in the knowledge of all

prospective entrepreneurs.

Yours faithfully,

imachal Pradesh.



